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Community Services Committee Report

Argyll Community League Reimbursement of Costs

THIS ITEM IS REFERRED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION
History

· At the September 21, 2009, Community Services Committee meeting the following Motion on the Floor at Committee was not put:
That Community Services Committee recommend to City Council:

That the Argyll Community League be reimbursed $20,470 from the 2009 Council Contingency

· At the September 21, 2009, Community Services Committee meeting, the September 10, 2009, Community Services Department report 2009CSR014 was considered and the following motions were passed:

1. That further consideration of the Velodrome Redevelopment Project occur in conjunction with an infrastructure assessment to be conducted of the existing Velodrome.

2. That Administration report back on where redevelopment of the Velodrome rests in relation to other priorities for recreation facilities in the City of Edmonton.

3. That the September 10, 2009, Community Services Department report 2009CSR014 be received for information.

Attachment

· Available upon request:  September 10, 2009, Community Services Department report 2009CSR014
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